
karel van deuren berchem antwerpen 15/6/60
belgi urn 

schomstraat 29 tel. 30.T4.81

Mrs. Nell Do r r 
Villa Serena 
Nettelton Hollow Road 
Washington/ Connecticut (USA)

Dear Mrs. Nell Dorr,

I learned from Mr. Herman Craeybeckx that you 
published a new.photo-book. He is so enthusiastic 
on your work that I permit myself to ask you if 
it :is possible to have a copy of it. 1 have a 
great admiration for your photographs and I should 
be much obliged to you if I could follow in your 
rec$nt pictures the way you'r going now. As. a 
contributor on several cultural periodicals (De 
Periscoop, tins Erfdeei, Foto-Tribune) 1 have the 
opportunity to review your book.
Thanking you in advance for being' feo kind to let 
me have your new publisation, I am

yojurs faithfully.,

kvdeuren


